FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: CHARLES N. (NORM) MILLER
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2767
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL: charles.miller@fcc.gov

September 25, 2008

Peggy L. Renschler, Assistant Secretary
Family Stations, Inc.
4135 Northgate Blvd., Suitel
Sacramento, California 95834
Re: KQFR(FM), Rapid City, South Dakota
Facility Identification Number: 90517
Family Stations, Inc.
Special Temporary Authorization
Dear Ms. Renschler:

This is in reference to: 1) the request filed August 19, 2008, on behalf of Family Stations, Inc.
(“FSI”), for special temporary authority (“STA”) to operate Station KQFR with reduced power;
and 2) your letter of August 27, 2008, which notifies the Commission that Station KQFR has
been restored to licensed operation. In view of the foregoing, STA is no longer necessary.

Accordingly, the August 19, 2008, request for STA IS HEREBY DISMISSED. This action is
taken pursuant to 47 CFR Section 0.283.

Sincerely,

%ﬂ “Mb\_,_\w

Charles N. Miller, Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Family Stations, Inc.



